
August J, 1950 

Dear Brosena* 

I am delighted to have your note of July 31* Things 
are going rather somewhat better here, but we have many 
problems, but they are the things which one has to live 
with in this busineaa. I cannot write you at any length, 
but I send you herewith a copy of a note which I have Juat 
sent to Le Paige. I am hoping very much that Mr. Heineman 
may be able to return for our General Meeting in Toronto 
on September llj.. I should say really not for our General 
Meeting, because that is not so important, as for some 
Board meetings which will take place about that time when 
we have to discuss some iraportant matters connected with 
Mexlight. I also look forward very much to seeing him. I 
note with interest that if circumstance! permit, you are 
planning to leave for Europe In the aecond fortnight of 
August and will probably go to Mew Yerk and expect to in­
clude Mexico in your trip. This is good newa. Maryssael 
and I are leaving here on September 7 by air for the Board 
meetings and the General Meeting in Toronto on September 
llj., and I will return to Mexico City around September 20. 
I shall be in Washington several times during my atay North. 
Maryssael is planning to laave for Belgium around September 
20 and will be gone about a month. You will probably be 
seeing hlga, therefore, in Brussels. 

Marion, continues to improve and is really almost her 
normal self. She joins me in all good wishes to you both, 
and I am looking forward to seeing you both in Sew York and 
here, and in any event in Mexico City on this trip. I do 
hope'that circumstances will be such that you can make the 
trip. 

Cordially and faithfully yours, 

George S. Messersmith 
Enclosure Chairman of the Board 

Rene Brosens, Ssquire, 
Cia. Argentina de Electricidad, 

I8I4. Calle Balcarce, 
Buenos Aires, Argentina. 


